DE ANZA COLLEGE

Campus Center Board Meeting

Monday, November 20,06

                                            Plant Services Conference Room
Minutes

 Corrections to the minutes dated October 16, 06

 K. Harral attended the meeting as representative for C. Castillo.

 M. Sullivan was a guest.

There was a clarification to the October minutes regarding the Campus Center action June 16, 2006 on the Peace Room.   J. Eldridge clarified that his motion was  “if space freed up in the Campus Center that students would consider giving priority to a space for Peace Room”.  It was also clarified that G. Smith 2nd J Eldridge’s motion and 6 members voted in favor, 3 ICC members, and 3 DASB members.

After corrections were made October 16, 2006 minutes were approved and accepted by the members.

Present:

Voting Members: G. Smith, J. Eldridge, V. Marquez, C. Castillo, M. Pen, R. Rikhy, R. Rehman

Non-Voting Members: D. Jones-Dulin, P. Gannon

Absent: Classified and Faculty Members

Guests: D. Sealana, R. Erdei
Agenda Items November 20, 2006:

D.Jones-Dulin reviewed the agenda and asked if there were any additional agenda items. J. Eldridge added World Unity Display.
World Unity Display – J. Eldridge

J Eldridge suggested there be some type of display in the Campus Center that would depict world unity.  He suggested the display be a large picture of earth from out of space. J. Eldridge indicated this idea was introduced at the last ICC meeting and there was general agreement with the idea.  J. Eldridge also said the idea will be presented to the DASB in the future.  The idea of a national flag display was suggested. A request for wall space to hang the picture was made.   It was suggested that the idea should to be introduced to the Art on Campus Committee for discussion.  D. Jones-Dulin. C. Castillo and P. Gannon raised concerns about wall space for the display and also protection of the display. J. Eldridge indicated funding for the display might come from the DASB.  Funding will have to be granted.   The discussion ended with the suggestion of presenting the idea to the Art on Campus Committee and Dr. Nancy Canter who is on the Art on Campus Committee.

Sub-Committee for Campus Center Furniture - D. Jones-Dulin

D. Jones-Dulin asked for volunteers from the committee to serve on a sub-committee to select furniture for the Campus Center dining room, Fireside Room and Patio.  Members of the committee will work with P. Gannon on the selection of the furniture.  Sub-committee meeting will start winter quarter and it may take up to two quarters to complete the project.   The goal of the sub-committee is to select the furniture and have it in place when the Campus Center opens fall of 2007. The following members volunteered for the committee: C. Castillo, R. Rehman, Monica Pen, George Smith and J. Eldridge.

Healthier Foods in the vending machine – D. Jones-Dulin/

P. Gannon

D. Jones- Dulin informed the committee that the idea for healthier foods in the vending machines was raised at the last Chancellor’s Staff Meeting.  Although P. Gannon indicated the prices for healthier food might be higher, the committee was in favor of the idea and asked P. Gannon to bring a list of foods that the vending machine vendor provide in their contract.   P. Gannon will provide the group with the choices of product for discussion at the next meeting.  

Meeting was adjourned at 3: 35 p.m.

CC:  College President, Presidents Classified Senate and Academic Senate, VP Finance
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